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1. The Elmer Baker display case currently contains printouts of artwork created by Sue Curran.  The 
Kent Bedient gallery has started filling with Summer Reading Club information. 

 
2. Our Youth Services Librarian, Judy Andrews has prepared Summer Reading Club activities for 

youth of all ages.  She has been visiting all the schools in York to promote the Summer Reading 
Club to the students in grades K – 12.  Summer program calendars are distributed at these 
sessions.  This year this information has also been distributed to Henderson and McCool 
Junction schools. 
 

3. Five Kindergarten classes have visited the Library for their spring field trip. 
 

4. StoryWalk 2017 books are selected and being prepared to be delivered on the trail each month 
through the year.  The May book is How to Surprise a DAD, by Jean Reagan. 

5. Our new Public Services Coordinator, James Tidei attended the Southeast Library System’s 
annual Training Extravaganza held in Seward.  This was a great opportunity for him to learn 
about programs held at other libraries. 

6. We are planning the fifth annual Adult Summer Reading program with the Seward Memorial 
Library.  This program will run from June 1 through July 31 this year.   

 

 

 
Debora Robertson 
Director, Kilgore Memorial Library 


